No. U-12025/19/2021-NE
Government of India
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
(NE Section)

Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated 9" September, 2021

The Director,
NEIGRIHMS,,

Shillong

Subject: Plan of action for COVID-19, Emergency Response and Health System
Plan-li- reg

Sir,

i am directed to refer to your letter No. NEIGR/DDA/2021/132 dated 4"
August, 2021 on the subject mentioned above vide which it was requested to
exempt from GeM for hiring Medical health Professional i.e. (SRD-20, JRD-20,
Nursing-100, MSW(2), Counselor-5 & Ward boy/Technician-50) since these
manpower is not currently available in GeM.

2. IFD has approved the proposal for hiring the above Medical Health
Professionals for handling the Emergency Response COVID-19 during the period
from July, 2021-March, 2022 outside GeM subject to the Institute following
procurement of services provision of GFR, 2017" to hire medical health
professional which are not available on GeM. Further, the Institute will be required
to generate GeMR&PTSID ID in alt cases of procurement outside GeM.

‘ (Raj Kumar)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
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Director Neigrihms

Subject: Plan of action of COVID-19, Emergency Response and Health System
Plan-1I-reg.

From : sonortheast@yahoo.com Thu, Sep 09, 2021 05:02 PM

Subject : Subject: Plan of action of COVID-19, Emergency 21 attachment
Response and Health System Plan-II-reg.

To : Director Neigrihms <director-neigrihms@gov.in>,
david t umdor <david.t.umdor@gmail.com>

Reply To : North East <sonortheast@yahoo.com>
Sir,
I am directed to forward herewith the letter on the subject mentioned for compliance.
With Regards
S50 (NE)
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